
                               St Francis of Assisi Catholic Primary School  
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                                                                                  Headteacher: Felicity Hope 

                                                                WEEKLY WHAT’S ON                                           Issue 20  10.2.23 

Reception 
 
Parents Evening Meeting start 
Tuesday 21st February week 
 
Wednesday March 8th BIG LENT 
WALK FOR CAFOD  
 
Thursday 9th March  Hearing re-test 

Year 1 

Tuesday 21st February – Gressenhall 
Farm and Workshop Trip 
 
Friday 24th February Assembly and 
Tricks on BMX 
 
Parents Evening Meeting start 
Tuesday 21st February week 
 
Wednesday March 8th BIG LENT 
WALK FOR CAFOD  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 3 
 
Parents Evening Meeting start 
Tuesday 21st February week 
 
Thursday 23rd February Assembly and 
Tricks on BMX 
 
Friday 24th February Trip to Cirque 
Du Soleil at the Royal Albert Hall 
London – email sent for consent £10 
to pay on WISEPAY by Wednesday 
 
Wednesday March 8th BIG LENT 
WALK FOR CAFOD  
 

 

 

Year 4  
 
Parents Evening Meeting start 
Tuesday 21st February week 
 
Thursday 23rd February Assembly 
and Tricks on BMX 
 
Wednesday March 8th BIG LENT 
WALK FOR CAFOD  
 
Tues 21st March: Pilgrimage to 

Walsingham (£14.20) 

 
 
 
 

Year 5 
 
Parents Evening Meeting start 
Tuesday 21st February week 
 
Friday 24th February BMX 
Experience groups of 20 x 3 
 
Cross Country Horsford Junior 
Friday 24th February 
 
Wednesday March 8th BIG LENT 
WALK FOR CAFOD  
 
Wednesday 29th March 10.30  
Theatre Royal Trip Unexpected 
Twist 
 
Ullswater Residential Trip 27/11/23 
to 1/12/23   Year 6 
 
 

Year 6 
  
 
Parents Evening Meeting start 
Tuesday 21st February week 
 
Thursday 23rd February BMX 
Experience groups of 20 x 3 
 
Cross Country Horsford Junior 
Friday 24th February 
 
Wednesday March 8th BIG LENT 
WALK FOR CAFOD  
 
 
 
 

ALL  
Monday 20th February – back to 
school 
Wednesday 22nd February ASH 
WEDNESDAY Mass 
 
Table Top Tuesday: Tuesday 7th 
March 3.30pm - 4.30pm (set up of 
stalls on the playground will start at 
2.30pm and be completed by 
3.00pm) 
 
Wednesday 8th March  Big Lent 
Walk for CAFOD 
 
Easter Tombola - Tues 28th & Wed 

29th March  

Charlie and the Chocolate Factory 
Theatre Royal 27th April 2023 2pm  
(optional and pre-booked) 
 

New Reception Intake Parents 
Welcome Evening Monday 15th 
May at 5.30pm  
 
New Intake Children drop in 
Monday 12th June and Thursday 
15th June  
 
 

Year 2 

Parents Evening Meeting start 
Tuesday 21st February week 
 
Friday 24th February Assembly and 
Tricks on BMX 
 
Wednesday March 8th BIG LENT 
WALK FOR CAFOD  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 

                                     CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY   
                                                         
 
1LP  Emmy creating an original moving parts stone age picture and showing 
resilience. 
1L  Isabella or trying so hard with her writing and acting on feedback to make her 
work better. 
2H 3J Ethan K for working so hard on his reading comprehension and always 
having such a positive attitude!  
2J  Elena for her focus and for her determination to make the most of every 
learning opportunity. 
Chito for always looking for the next challenge to make her work the best it can 
be. 
3B Anderson for excellent work in his maths. 
3J  Stella for her amazing and wonderful long boat costume in Viking Day 
Edan White for noticing his own mistakes and being so positive that he can go 
back and make changes to improve his work. 
4HD:Herbie is a star this week for using exciting sentence openers in a SPaG 
lesson to describe a tusk fish! Great work Herbie, thank you for all the WAGOLLs! 
Alex is a star this week for making wonderful contributions to a topic lesson 
about transport in the UK and Morocco - very mindful and thoughtful 
observations, well done Alex! 
4M Thea - for your great focus and hard work putting together your Morocco 
poster 
Alex G - for your positive attitude, for being a great friend and for always helping 
Shout out to - Mateusz and Kacper for your amazing shoulder shakes! 
5B Oliver for consistently completing outstanding homework! 
5W Yathurshi and Krystalmarie....... fantastic effort in maths recently.... they are 
now fraction whizzes!! 
6W: Lily for good use of punctuation and description in English. She has also been 
noticed for her excellent teamwork.  
Flo for excellent effort in English and always being polite.  
Ben for showing an improved learning attitude in all his lessons - especially 
Maths/  
6M: Ellie for working hard on her writing this week to include good descriptions 
and trying super hard with her punctuation.  
 

 

In February, children and staff at SFA are 
greeting each other in Tagalog.   If anyone at home 

would like to join us in school, either in a class or in an assembly to 
talk about life/culture in the Phillipines or the Tagalog language, 
please get in touch with Claire Furness on deputy@st-
francisofassisi.norfolk.sch.uk. Over February, we encourage children 
to speak about this language in class if they speak it.   

 

TWITTER and JIGSAW 

If you are not signed up to our school for both of these, we request 

you do this over half term.  We want to engage with all of our school 

community as much as possible.  Many thanks.  
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In February, children and staff at SFA are 
greeting each other in Tagalog.   
 
If anyone at home would like to join us in school, either in a class or 
in an assembly to talk about life/culture in the Phillipines or the 
Tagalog language, please get in touch with Claire Furness on 
deputy@st-francisofassisi.norfolk.sch.uk. Over February, we 
encourage children to speak about this language in class if they 
speak it.   
 
Hello = Kumusta 
Thank you – Salamat 
Goodbye -Paalam 

 

 

LOST PROPERTY 

The mountains of lost property will be outside by the front gate on Friday 
(tomorrow) morning.     If you do not drop your child off in the morning, 
any property that is left will also be left outside during the Tuesday and 
Wednesday afternoons of Parents Evening.    Some of it may be named 
but may not have found its way back to your child. 
Thank you. 

OUTDOOR SHOES 

This is just a reminder that children need outdoor shoes to go on the field 
at break and lunch times.  If it is a PE day and your child wears trainers to 
school, they must bring their school shoes too so they can change into 
them once they leave the field after their lesson or break.   
Thank you. 

School Trips 

We are going to be sending consent forms and information letters for trips 

electronically via EVOLVE.   This means you will be able to consent online and 

we will help save the planet with less paper being consumed.   You will also 

understand that whilst paying for school trips is voluntary, the school does 

not have the funds to pay for those children whose parents do not pay.  If we 

do not receive payment we will have to take the uncomfortable position of 

the cancelling the trip.  However, if you mean to pay but need more time or 

instalments set up, always speak to Claire Furness and we can sort out 

flexibility over how payment is made.   We do recognise that money is hard to 

find.  All children entitled to pupil premium funding are paid for by the 

school. 
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